From: Colin MacKenzie

Sent: 13 March 2008 15:55

To: Rebecca Andrew

Cc: Gill Lindsay; Duncan Fraser; Andy Conway; Steve Sladdin
Subject: FW: Letter from Parsons Brinkerhoff .
Attachments: Parsons Brinkerhoff 120308.pdf

Rebecca,

Attached is a copy of the SDS letter addressed to Willie Gallagher.

| derive little confidence from the terms of this letter. At best it can be construed as a letter of intent, but it lacks the
formality and binding obligation | would have preferred were the Council to be asking for such an undertaking.
Furthermore it is conditional in its terms. What if they do not enter the agreement on or about 25 March ?

In summary, | do not find this satisfactory for the Council's interests so late in the day.
Kind regards,

Colin MacKenzie
for Council Solicitor
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